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November 7, 2022

Michael Regan, Administrator

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue NW
Washington DC, 20460

Re: Docket No. EPA-HQ-OLEM-2019-0341
EPA Administrator Michael Regan:

| urge the Environmental Protection Agency to adopt its proposed rule to designate PFOA and PFOS
as hazardous substances under CERCLA. It is essential that we clean up PFAS contamination,
including at the 180 Superfund sites where it has already been detected.

Additionally, the proposed designation of PFOA and PFOS is one of the federal government’s first
substantial steps toward making polluters pay for past PFAS contamination and discouraging future
contamination. When the rule is finalized, it will jumpstart the process of identifying and cleaning up
PFAS-polluted sites and in turn will help protect public health from these toxic “forever chemicals.”

Sincerely,

Emily Rogers

Zero Out Toxics Advocate

U.S. PIRG Education Fund

On behalf of 9,352 U.S. PIRG Education Fund members who signed onto the above comment (see
corresponding list of signers)

John Rumpler

Senior Director, Clean Water for America Campaign and Senior Attorney

Environment America Research & Policy Center

On behalf of 14,688 Environment America Research & Policy Center members who signed onto the
above comment (see corresponding list of signers)
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